Devereux, Rick GCPE:EX

From: Zadravec, Don GCPE:EX

Sent: June 24, 2021 8:18 AM

To: Devereux, Rick GCPE:EX; Poorooshasb, Nammi GCPE:EX
Subject: RE: One last month for the studio

Approved.

From: Devereux, Rick GCPE:EX <Rick.Devereux@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: June 24, 2021 7:59 AM

To: Zadravec, Don GCPE:EX <Don.Zadravec@gov.bc.ca>; Poorooshasb, Nammi GCPE:EX
<Nammi.Poorooshasb@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: One last month for the studio

Good morning to you both,

| just wanted to check in with you both about approval or one final month using the studio equipment in the caucus
room. Our original agreement was three months, March 8 to June 8, which we extended one month to July 8"

already. The Premier has a busy July in the works and while that will include travelling for the first time in a long while, |
expect he will still make frequent use of the studio if is available, so | wanted to make sure you are ok with one more
month extension, to August 8. | am working with our vendor to find a longer term or potentially permanent solution
for the fall, but we have a bit of time there as | expect August will be very quiet. The monthly rate for the extra month
will be the same, $15,000. And the crew from our vendor SW will dismantle the space shortly after the 8" of August.

Let me know if this is ok.
Thanks
Rick

Rick Devereux (he/him/his)

Executive Director, Events & Corporate Planning
Government Communications and Public Engagement
rick.devereux@gov.bc.ca | cell: 250-812-1207
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Devereux, Rick GCPE:EX

From: Michael McFadyen <mmcfadyen@sw-online.com>
Sent: June 24, 2021 8:31 AM

To: Devereux, Rick GCPE:EX

Cc: SW Studio Victoria

Subject: Re: Studio Duration

[EXTERNAL]

Thanks Rick,

We will plan our out for then. Please keep us posted on potential new locations.
Cheers,

Mike McFadyen

General Manager

SW Event Technology & Showtime Event and Display

Mobile: 250-880-0405

On Thu., Jun. 24, 2021, 8:27 a.m. Devereux, Rick GCPE:EX, <Rick.Devereux@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Hi All,

| just wanted to confirm in an email to all of you that we are approved to continue with our current set up for one
more additional month, from July 8 to August 8, and we will shut down the set up in the caucus room after that.

| am very much going to try to have an alternate location already confirmed at that time so we can consider just
moving most or all of the gear, but it will end in the caucus room as of August 7 or 8, and we should discuss your plans
for taking it down in the next week or two so | can let the caucus management team know. | don’t think they will be
planning any meetings in the weeks immediately after august 8 so | doubt there will be a big rush, but just so we are
clear.

Thanks!

Rick.

Rick Devereux (he/him/his)

Executive Director, Events & Corporate Planning
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Government Communications and Public Engagement

rick.devereux@gov.bc.ca | cell: 250-812-1207
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